New York State Council on Leadership & Student Activities

Kristen Haver Memorial Award

The New York State Council on Leadership and Student Activities Kristen Haver Memorial Award honors one student who exemplifies the qualities of Kristen Haver. 

Vince Lombardi once said, “Leaders are made, they are not born; and they are made just like anything else has ever been made in this country, by hard work. And that’s the price that we all have to pay to achieve that goal, or any other goal.”

Who was Kristen Haver?

Through perseverance and determination Kristen Haver showed her peers how hard work can pay off. She always went above and beyond the call of duty, no matter what it took. During her junior and senior years at Poland Central High School, Kristen was actively involved in many co-curricular activities and sports teams. Her easy going and energetic personality enabled her to be a success at endeavors, even when the chips were down. One task Kristen found difficult was to give instructions and get her peers to work together. She overcame that obstacle by becoming actively involved at Poland Central and especially on the state level of NYSASA. It was the involvement at the local, state, and national level that taught her that hard work was what would help her achieve her goals. Her respect and fairness for others helped Kristen develop into an outstanding leader. 

ELIGIBILITY
Nominee Must Be One of the Following:


►
A member of the 2017 NYS CLSA Student Board


►
An NASC Regional Representative and a college bound senior

NOMINATIONS

Who May Nominate:

►
The nominee’s high school advisor


►
A district advisor


►
An adult NYS CLSA officer 

INSTRUCTIONS 

►
The student must submit the name and a one-page description of a charity they would like to donate to, and why. 

AWARD

►
The student will be presented with the award at the Annual Conference in November 2017
►
The charity chosen by the student will receive a donation of $200.

The nomination along with the student’s charity description should be sent to: 

Kevin Ford at kford317@gmail.com 
PLEASE NOTE:    ALL Materials must be emailed no later than October 13, 2017.

